
www.butterfly-conservation.org

Membership from £3.16 a month!

Butterflies and moths are 
beautiful and an important 
part of the UK’s wildlife



1% from each bottle of 
Papillon Gin is donated to 
the Butterfly Conservation to 
help save butterflies, moths 
and the environment.

Some of Britain’s rarest butterflies find their home in Dartmoor, a 
stronghold for four nationally threatened species of fritillary butterfly. 
The fritillaries are a family of brightly coloured orange and black 
butterflies with a chequerboard appearance. 

The aptly-named Pearl-bordered Fritillary is the first to emerge in 
April, heralding the arrival of spring, a splash of orange as it dashes 
over bracken slopes in search of violets for egg laying. By May, it 
can often be seen flying alongside its look-alike, the Small Pearl-
bordered Fritillary, a diminutive but stunning little butterfly.

Marsh Fritillary
Stephen Jones

Small Pearl-bordered Fritillary
Claire Hyne

Pearl-bordered Fritillary



Marsh Fritillary
Martin Warren

Text by Jenny Plackett. South West Regional Conservation Manager

The Marsh Fritillary can be found in Dartmoor’s wet valleys and 
mires, nectaring on orchids, bog bean and other wetland plants, 
and gliding gracefully among Devil’s-bit scabious plants in search 
of egg-laying spots.

Later in June the majestic High Brown Fritillary emerges, flying 
fast and high as it glides across bracken slopes and along the 
woodland fringes. 

All the fritillary butterflies are suffering significant declines across 
the UK, but faring well here on Dartmoor thanks to conservation 
efforts to restore their habitat.

To find out more, or to get involved in helping to conserve these 
special species, please get in touch:

Tel: 01929 400209  
Email: info@butterfly-conservation.org

Pearl-bordered Fritillary
Jim Asher



A spring day wouldn’t be the same without colourful butterflies flitting 
from flower to flower but with two-thirds of our native species facing 
devastating declines, the future looks bleak.

By becoming a member of Butterfly Conservation - the only charity in 
the UK dedicated to saving butterflies and moths – you’ll be helping 
save these precious species, plus new members receive a fantastic 
welcome pack in the post featuring:

• �Our exclusive Gardening for Butterflies and Moths booklet written 
by expert Kate Bradbury

• �The latest edition of Butterfly magazine plus two more editions 
throughout the year

• A set of collectable postcards and car sticker 
• Colourful leaflets to help you identify butterflies, moths and caterpillars 
• A guide to our 30+ nature reserves
• Monthly e-newsletter with the latest news, info and offers

You’ll also enjoy membership of your local volunteer group, including 
opportunities to join guided walks, social events and conservation
action days in your area.

Membership costs as little as £3.16 a month!
To join visit butterfly-conservation.org/papillon-member  

T: 01929 406045
E: membership@butterfly-conservation.org
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Help save butterflies and moths from 
extinction by becoming a member


